
 January 30, 2024 

GREETINGS: 

I am pleased to extend a cordial invitation to you for an informal meet-and-
greet session scheduled for Tuesday, February 27, 2024, from 8:00 pm to 
9:00 pm at our current meeting site: 1000 Wellington Trace, Wellington 
(Somerset Academy). This gathering provides an excellent opportunity for 
our members to acquaint themselves with you, while also offering you the 
chance to learn more about our organization and its activities. Refreshments 
will be served. 

Your attendance at this meeting is entirely voluntary, and there is no 
obligation on your part to join our organization. Similarly, the members of the 
lodge are under no obligation to accept your petition. Please be mindful that 
this invitation is exclusively for you, so we kindly request that you attend 
alone. The recommended dress code for the evening is 
"business/professional casual," with the option to wear a tie. 

On behalf of the members of Thurgood Marshall Lodge #121, I extend 
heartfelt congratulations on your invitation, and I eagerly anticipate your 
presence at the event. 

RSVP to our Membership Chair, Brother Alan E. Bottorff, by email at 
abottorff@teledactyl.com, or by text at (301) 332-9025, no later than 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024. 

Sincerely yours, 

Grasford Smith, Esquire 
Worshipful Master 

Thurgood Marshall Lodge # 121 is a subordinate lodge working under the protection of The Most Worshipful Union 
Grand Lodge, Most Ancient and Honorable Fraternity, Free and Accepted Masons, Florida, Belize Central America, 

and Jurisdiction, Inc, Prince Hall Affiliated – (www.mwuglflorida.org) 
Honorable Jeffery G. Jones, Most Worshipful Grand Master 
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